
   

 

CORNUCOPIA HISTORIC  
GREEN SHED MUSEUM NEWSLETTER 

SPRING/SUMMER 2020 

NEWS FLASH! ​Enjoy the NEW LOGO designed by our 
newest board member, Jessica (Ehlers) Galbreth! 

  
 

This is a special time for us all during the COVID-19 pandemic. The museum board wishes you 
all a safe and healthy year ahead. The museum hours will be seriously affected by this public 
health emergency. We have to be cautious and patient as the scientific and medical data unfolds 
in order to be safe for all involved in the operation of  the museum and guidelines for social 
distancing are determined. These parameters are of utmost importance before we reopen the 
museum with regularly scheduled hours and days. Updates will be posted on the Cornucopia 
Historic Green Shed Museum Facebook page.  

We are so thrilled to announce our new board members Nancy Moye, Patty Grube, and Jessica 
Galbreth. Nancy graciously offered to be the new Membership Coordinator, Patty Grube​,​ the 
Archivist/Docent Manager, and Jessica, the Graphic Artist.  

Goals for the coming year: 

1. Add an exhibit of the Cornucopia Club including the Annual Fish Fry. 
2. Major renovation of exhibit photos and documents in the Green Shed Museum. 
3. Upgrade museum Facebook page. 
4. Display a sign for the museum using the new logo along the other Harbor Shop signs. 

ANNUAL MEETING: To Be Determined 
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